
2024 CLUB VISIT   -   VICTORIA WEST LAWN BOWLS CLUB 
 

For the 2024 Club Visit, Victoria West Lawn Bowls Club will travel to Central Saanich. 
 
This visit will take place on Wednesday, September 4th. 
The first game will start at approximately 10:00 a.m. 
There will be one game in the morning, then lunch, followed by a second game in the afternoon. 
 
This is a great way to meet bowlers from another Club, and to have a chance to see and hear 
how other Clubs operate. 
 
More details will be available at a later date. 
There will be a notice and a sign-up sheet put up in the Clubhouse prior to this event. 
All members are encouraged to sign up and join in. 
 
Our organizer for 2024 is Louise Banting – 778-676-5269 – louisemooney54@gmail.com 
 

mailto:louisemooney54@gmail.com

